Terrah Boisclair
%
To: Jackie Screws

Subject: RE: COVID-19

From: Jackie Screws

Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 10:24 PM

To: everybody <everybody@cv.edu>; All Students <AllStudents@piratemail.cv.edu>
Subject: COVID-19

Hello Pirate Family:

Under the directive of Gov. Kay Ivey, Chattahoochee Valley Community College’s campus is closed to all
students Monday, March 16 through Friday, April 3. All full-time faculty and full-time staff are asked to report to work
on Monday, March 16 for alternative work instruction.

Your safety in this matter is the College’s main concern. We advise all to exercise caution and adhere to advisories from
the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and Alabama Department Health (ADPH).

Thanks!

Jackie Screws
President
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